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# Clifton upon Teme Parish Council




www.worcestershire.whub.org.uk


23rd November 2011

Freepost RLTS-XRLK-AKGK
The South Worcestershire Development Plan Team
Regeneration and Business Engagement, 
Orchard House,
Farrier Street,
Worcester
WR1 3BB

Dear Sirs,
The South Worcestershire Development Plan - Proposed Housing Allocation for Clifton-upon-Teme
Your ref. SWDP 23/3
Thank you for consulting with us over the emerging plans for this area. 
Clifton-upon-Teme Parish Council has taken the SWDP very seriously and has conducted a parish wide survey to find out how the community feels about these proposals. The attached questionnaire was delivered to every household in the parish during November and we have had 145 replies, which is approximately half the parish. 
The attached pdf document entitled 'Clifton Village Survey Results: November 2011' illustrates the responses to a set of 23 specific questions relating to the proposals. There are a range of responses that I would encourage you to study in detail but the headline figure is that 85% of the respondents are opposed to the proposed development.
Clifton-upon-Teme Parish Council accord with this view and would therefore like to register an objection to the current SWDP proposals.
Yours faithfully,

B Pound

Chairman
Clifton Upon Teme Parish Council, 1 Vernon Close, Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QX
Tel: 01886 888472  email: cliftonpc@btinternet.com
Website:  www.worcestershire.whub.org.uk
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